
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 

 

THE JUNE 21, 2022  

MEETING OF THE BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A 

MEETING CONFLICT.  

 

 

THE PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE LITTLE 

DIPPER FARM PLANNED DEVELOPMENT 

ZONE IS SCHEDULED TO REOPEN ON 

JUNE 23, 2022 AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE 

BROOKLYN MIDDLE SCHOOL 

AUDITORIUM AT 119 GORMAN ROAD 

BROOKLYN, CT.  

 

 

THE AGENDA WILL BE AVAILABLE ON 

THE TOWN OF BROOKLYN WEBSITE. 


